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9/18-22 Book Fair
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*Students will be released at 12:15 pm on both Thursday 9/28 & Friday 9/29
**MS Play Rehearsals - September 12 - November 7 (Tues & Thurs 3:00-5:00 pm)
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Message from our Dean
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Dear Renaissance Parents/Guardians and Families, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful summer break, your students have set-
tled into their new classes, are enjoying new friends and teachers, and that 
everyone is now well into the school year groove. We have had a fabulous 
start to the new school year and l look forward to getting to know all of our 
new students and families, and to the fabulous year ahead. Please take a 
few moments to carefully review the following information and reminders 
included in this months edition of the Renaissance Academy Printing Press 
(RAPP) to keep yourself informed about the many activities, events and 
happenings at Renaissance both this week and in the near future. Please 

let me know if you have any questions or concerns about anything at Renaissance by email-
ing me at smccappin@renacademy.org. 

1. Do you know someone interested in attending Renaissance this year? Invite them to enroll 
now for 2017-18

This year we will continue to enroll new students interested in attending our school throughout 
the year. We do still have some seats open in several grades and classes and would love to fill 
them with your friends or neighbors. If you have friends or neighbors who might be interested in 
attending RA this year, please have them check out our school website at www.renacademy.
org, contact our school office at 801-768-4202 or email me directly at smccappin@renacade-
my.org with any questions, to find out if a seat in available in their respective grade level, and/
or to organize a school tour. 

2. School starts at 8:00 am - Please be prompt

Please help us maximize student learning by having your student/s at school before 8 am. 
Parents, please support your student/s and our teachers by bringing your student/s to school 
early and making sure they are in their classroom/s and ready to learn before 8 am. Our class-
room schedules are very tight here at Renaissance, and our teachers aim to maximize student 
learning and instruction time by beginning to teach immediately following the 8 am bell. We 
understand that sometimes things happen and you don’t make it out the door quite early 
enough, however please do your very best to get your students here on time. If a student is 
late to school and arrives after 8:10 am they are required to check in at the office to receive 
a late slip before heading to class. The late slip is then presented to their classroom teacher for 
attendance tracking purposes. 

3. Student Absences - https://renacademy.org/excuse-absence 

If your student is absent from school, please go online as soon as possible to our school website 
to excuse this absence and let us know why you student is not at school. School attendance 
is required by law and we are required to keep track of who is and is not regularly attending 
school. It only takes a moment - Please see the following link if and when you need to excuse 
your student’s absence from school at https://renacademy.org/excuse-absence. 

4. 2017-18 School Calendars 

Our 2017-18 Renaissance Academy printed school calendars have arrived and will be sent 
home in your oldest students backpack Friday 9/8. Every RA family and faculty member will 
receive a hard copy school calendar courtesy of Bank of American Fork. 

5. Student Planners (3rd-9th grade)

All students in grades 3-9 have now been issued a Renaissance Academy 2017-18 student 
planner. You should expect your student to be using this organizational tool daily to keep 
track of their assignments, unfinished work and homework (6th-9th grade), and other import-
ant school information. Please take some time to review your students planner with them, help 
them learn how to use it as well as to become familiar with the many tools enclosed in the 
planner (look at the back!). We hope our student planners will help teach our students import-
ant organizational and planning skills, and make their and your lives easier! 

6. How to check your students grades and missing work on Aspire

You can easily check your students academic progress and grades online through our stu-
dent information system Aspire. We encourage you to be involved in your students learn and 
to check aspire regularly and at least weekly. Please contact your students teacher if you are 
struggling to access your students grades through Aspire.

To create a log in for your student:

a) Click on the link - https://renaissance.usoe-dcs.org/Login.aspx
b) Click on ‘Request a Username’
c) Enter your students ID number (same as their lunch number and can be obtained from their 
classroom teacher), date of birth and then create an account
d) Check your students grades and missing work regularly 

7. ‘Friday School’ Our RA 7th - 9th grade Middle School Remediation Program - Begins Friday 
9/15 12:30- 2:30 pm 

We will be begin our ‘Friday School’ academic remediation program for 7th-9th grade stu-
dents struggling or falling behind in class next Friday 9/15. For those of you new to Middle 
School this year ‘Friday School’ is our academic remediation program for students currently 
struggling to maintain their grades (i.e., C grade or higher), and who would benefit from extra 
academic support, question time and teacher instruction. All MS students are invited to attend 
‘Friday School’, however students failing to maintain A and B grades in all subjects are encour-
aged and expected to attend. 

This year ‘Friday School’ will run most Fridays (with the exception of when full-day field trips 
are scheduled) from 12:30 - 2:30 pm. Students with a ‘C’ grade or below in any subject will be 
expected to attend. Please speak with your student regularly about their grades and prog-
ress, contact your students teacher and check their grades on Aspire (our student information 
system) to stay informed about how your student is doing at school and whether they could 
benefit from attending ‘Friday School’. Students attending ‘Friday School’ on any given Friday 
should either bring a sack lunch from home or order a sack lunch from the cafeteria by raising 
their hand during lunch count on Friday morning. As ‘Friday School’ is considered an extension 
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of the normal school day, students are not permitted to leave school grounds for any reason 
(i.e., to purchase lunch) unless checked out by their parents or guardian. If you would like your 
student to leave ‘Friday School’ early please check them out through the front office as you 
would at any other time during the school day. 

Students attending ‘Friday School’ are expected to report to Mr. Vidinha’s classroom at 12:30 
pm on any Friday. They are welcome to eat their lunch either before they come or in Mr. Vid-
inha’s classroom during ‘Friday School’. All of our RA MS core teachers (Math, Language Arts, 
Science and Social Studies) will be available during this time to provide academic support to 
students. Once students report to Mr. Vidinha’s classroom they may then disperse into smaller 
groups in various subject classrooms depending on the size of the student group that day. 

8. Middle School Student Tardies 

We are beginning to have a problem with MS students being consistently late to class. Stu-
dents are showing up frequently late both first thing in the morning and then to various class 
periods throughout the day. Please make the extra effort to help your students to be on time 
to school and remind your students that if they are consistently late to class they will receive 
an instant after school detention. Please remind your students how important it is for them to 
be punctual to class to ensure they do not miss valuable instruction time or course content. 

Each MS teacher has put into place a specific tardy/detention policy in their classroom. This 
policy has been clearly communicated to your student/s, they know what is expected of them 
and when they will receive an after school detention for tardiness. If your student receives a 
detention for being tardy the teacher who issues the detention will inform the student and 
contact you as their parent via email to inform you of the detention date and time, as well as 
why the detention was issued. If you have any specific questions regarding each individual 
teacher’s tardy/detention policy please contact them directly by email. 

9. Middle School PE Dress 

MS students are required to wear PE appropriate attire for PE class. This includes appropriate 
running shoes, shorts (dress code approved length) or sweats, a sleeved t-shirt, and a sweat 
shirt if needed. PE clothing does not need to be dress code colors. Students are required to 
change immediately before and then again after PE class back into dress code clothing be-
fore their next class period. Our PE teacher Mr. Story allows time for your student to change 
both at the beginning and end of PE class. As MS PE is not held in period 7 all students should 
be leaving school in dress code clothing unless remaining after school for dance rehearsals. 
PE clothing should be appropriate for school and modest. Please ensure your student does not 
wear their dance clothes for PE - tank tops/sleeveless shirts are not appropriate for PE. Clothing 
that shows a students midriff is not permitted at school for PE or Dance class. If your student 
does not present to class in appropriate PE or Dance clothing they will be asked to change 
and/or sent to the office and asked to call home for approved clothing. 

Students who have PE in Period 1 starting at 8 am should come to school dressed in their PE 
clothes (not dress code). They should bring their change of dress code clothing in a backpack 
to change into at the end of PE before Period 2. We do not want to waste valuable PE class 
time changing into PE clothes when the students have only just arrived at school. 

10. Lost and Found - Located in the Gym 

Just a reminder to please mark all student sweaters, jackets, lunchboxes, and other personal 
belongings with your student’s name. This makes it easier to find the owners and prevents you 
having to re-purchase lost items. Lost and found items are regularly placed in the gym and will 
be kept/held for one week before they are donated. Pictures are also posted weekly to our 
Renaissance Facebook page. 

11. Lunch Payments & Online Menu

Our monthly school lunch menu can be found online at https://renacademy.org/dynamic/
content/1180/38/september_2017_-_lunch.pdf

Students may choose to bring home or school lunch. If your student will be purchasing school 
lunch, please deposit cash or check into their account using their lunch ID number (ask their 
teacher), the deposit slips, envelopes and grey deposit box located on the right as your 
enter our school hall. Deposits are made daily by our fabulous lunch staff. If you would like 
to deposit money onto your students lunch account electronically, please use the following 
link https://renacademy.org/online-payments and click on the School Lunch payment link. 
Please contact our Food Services Manager Stella Aires at saires@renacademy.org with any 
questions about our lunch program or payments.

12. Toys, Fidget Spinners and Pokemon cards are not permitted at school 

Parents, please remind and do not permit your children to bring toys, fidget spinners or 
Pokemon cards to school unless special privilege is granted by your students classroom 
teacher for a special occasion or class reward. These items are not permitted in the play-
ground during any recess or lunch period to help the student makes the most out of their 
time to run around outside. Students will receive reminders before items are taken from them 
by their teachers if seen during recess. Any item taken from a student may be collected from 
their classroom teacher by a parent/guardian.
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Field Trips
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This year we have many exciting field trips scheduled, planned and ready for your students to 
experience. Field trips can only happen with your financial support and donations. For this rea-
son we ask parents of students in Kindergarten through 6th grade to contribute a $40 field trip 
donation if at all possible. Field trip costs are covered as part of the MS student fee schedule. 
We understand this donation may not be possible for all of our families, hence any donation 
is always appreciated. Your generosity as parents enables our students to really “Experience 
Education,” expand their understanding of curriculum taught by their teacher and get out-
side of their classroom. So that you as parents know exactly what we hope and plan to do this 
year, please see our list of scheduled field trips below. Please help us make our field trip plans 
a reality for your student/s. 

Field trip donations can be made in the office (cash or check only) or online at http://renac-
ademy.org/online-payments (K-6 donations, ‘field trip’ or ‘misc donation’ and label as ‘1st 
grade field trip donation’ etc). Thank you for your generosity and support of our elementary 
field trip program. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Mc-
Cappin at smccappin@renacademy.org. 

For more information regarding each specific field trip please contact your student’s teacher 
directly. Please also contact your student’s teacher if you are interested in helping chaperon 
a field trip. Parent helpers are always happily welcomed and appreciated. Field trip donations 
are received in the front office. Once again, we appreciate and are grateful for any generos-
ity demonstrated to our students. Thank you. 

Grade Level 2017-18 FIeld Trips Date
Kindergarten Hee Haw Farm Pumpkin Patch October 26

BYU Monte L Bean Life Science Museum January 11
Loveland Living Planet Aquarium March 
Buttefly Release & Manila Park May 17

First Grade Job Fair October 13
SCERA Theater “Little Red” February 7
Hogle Zoo April 23-27
Ogden Dinosaur Park May

Second Grade SCERA Theater “Little Red” February 7
Hare Krishna Indian Temple October 10 or 11
Clark Planetarium Feb 26 - March 9
BYU Museums - People & Cultures, Monte Bean April 10

Third Grade Utah State Capitol October 19
This is the Place Monument November 9
Museum of Natural Curiosity February 28
Loveland Living Planet Aquarium April 12

Fourth Grade Thanksgiving Point - Museum of Ancient Life September 19
Natural History Museum November 20-21
BYU Monte Bean Museum March
Camp Floyd May 29-June 1

Fifth Grade Museum of Natural Curiosity October 5
Hutchings Museum December
Science Hike April 24
Biz Town May

Sixth Grade STEM Utah October 3 or 4
Field Trip TBD December 14
University of Utah, Kaysville Ecosystem Center: 
Science Seed Curriculum on Ecosystems and How 
Heat Transfers in an Ecosystem.

Marcy

Timpanogos National Monument Cave Tour: Sci-
ence Seed Curriculum Ecosystems, Food Webs 
and Food Chains

May 29 or 30

Middle School UVU Constitution Week September 21
BYU STEM Festival October 3
Leonardo Museum - Math exhibit March 9
Adobe Tour April
Momentum Climing Gym (7th Grade)
Lagoon Physics Day (8th and 9th Grade)

May 11

La Caille Dinner (9th Grade) May 14
(Optional) All Day Drama - Utah Theater Associa-
tion Conference in Davis County

January 19

9th Grade Gaduation May
NJHS Presentation May

World Language Restaurants Field Trip March 2
Españolandia
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Announcements
Traffic Reminders
Please help us keep our students safe and to keep traffic moving smoothly by remembering and ad-
hering to the following rules and procedures:

•	 No cell phone use
•	 Do not park in traffic zone before or at the end of school.  Parked cars cause a lot of problems 

when we are trying to keep cars flowing. If for any reason you need to leave your vehicle, 
please pull into a parking spot.

•	 Please wait in the line of traffic unless directed otherwise by those assisting with traffic.  
•	 Please pull forward as much as possible. We have many parents waiting in line, and the more 

cars that pull forward, the more students can be taken care of and move traffic at a faster rate.  
•	 For the safety of our students, Please use crosswalks. Crosswalks are located by the entrance of 

our school, and at the exit of the parking lot. Please try to keep our students in the habit of safety 
by encouraging them to use these crosswalks.

•	 Stay on sidewalks. Many of our students like to cut across the turn-a-round instead of remaining 
on the sidewalk. We have many parents who also like to turn their cars around in this circle area 
as well who may not see the students crossing in the road.

•	 Please be courteous of our neighbors. Please do not park, drop-off/pick-up or cut through the 
Learning Dynamics or Dental parking lots next door to us. We have had complaints from some 
of our business neighbors of cars parked in their lots, students asking to use business phones, 
business patrons feeling unsafe as cars cut through lots, students throwing decorative rocks, etc.  
Please help us to be a good business neighbor to others around us.

Other reminders 
•	 Please only have students exit on north side of vehicle for the safety of students from cars driving 

past. If your students take a long time at drop off, please pull into a parking spot to help keep 
the flow of drop-off traffic moving. 

FEC Carnival
Mark your calendars! The RA Fall Carnival will be Friday, September 15th from 4-7 PM. This is a fun 
family event that you won’t want to miss with a dunk tank, over 20 booths, bounce houses, a silent 
auction, and more! All proceeds will go directly back to our kids. 
 
For new families to the school, this is our biggest fundraiser of the school year! 
 
If you have any questions or would like to help, please email Nanette or Wendy at renaissancecarni-
val@gmail.com.

The final pre-sale will be this Friday, September 8th at 7:40-8:15, 9:45-10:10, 12-12:30. Purchase for a 
chance to be entered into a raffle!

Wristbands are $5/each or $20/family (up to 6 people) and concession tickets are $1 each. Prices will 
increase at the door!

Silent Auction Contest
Each classroom (and middle school) has been given a basket to collect donated Silent Auction 
items. The classes that collect the most items or raises the most money will win a pizza party and a 
prize! Please send in anything related to the specific theme by Wednesday, September 6th. Please 
see the attached flier for the basket themes. Thanks in advance for supporting your child’s classroom 
and the school, every bit helps!

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday, Sept. 15th @ 4-7 pm 

 

CARNIVAL FUNDRAISER 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
There will be a Silent Auction,  

 

Silent Auction, DJ, Music, and fun galore!! 
 

Wristband 
Includes: 

 
 Entry  

(2 yrs & younger free) 
 unlimited 

bounce house 
use  

 carnival 
booths 

 contests 
 

Tickets Are Good 
For:  

 Popcorn 

 Cotton Candy 
 Chips  
 Drinks  
 And more 

concessions! 
 Specialty booths:   

-Dunk Tank 
-Live Creatures  
-Face Painting 
-Hair Decorating 

 Raffle Entry 

Food Trucks: 
-Fatty Tuna   -Melty Way 
-Fiore Wood Fire Pizza -Kona Ice 

 
*cash & credit card accepted *portion of sales donated  
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SILENT AUCTION 

BASKET THEMES 
 

Kindergarten  Welcome Baby 
     Think Boy, Girl, Gender Neutral 

 

1st Grade    All Things Disney 
     Think Princesses, Star Wars 

 

2nd Grade   Reading  
 

3rd Grade   Pamper Yourself 
Think Essential Oils, Lotions, 

Spa Certificates 

 

4th Grade   Sports Fanatic 
     Think Memorabilia, Tickets  

 

5th Grade   Family Night Fun 
     Think Game Night, Movie Night 

 

6th Grade   Emergency  

     Preparedness 

 
Middle School  Sweet Tooth 

Think Chocolate, Treats, Bakery 

Certificates 

 

Prizes for the classes with the MOST 

donations and MOST money raised!! 

ALL DONATIONS NEED TO BE 

TURNED IN BY WED., SEPT. 6TH  
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After School Clubs
We have lots of exciting after school clubs 
available this year. Activities include...

- Basketball skills
- Ballroom
- Dance Club
- Chess Club
- Middle School Play
- After school care
- Cheerleading

To register for any of these activities, just vis-
it our website at https://renacademy.org/
afterschool-clubs. If you have any questions, 
please contact Julie Walker at jwalker@re-
nacademy.org. We hope to see you there! 

Phoenix 200 Club
For those of you who are new to our school, the Phoenix 200 Club 
is our school wide positive behavior program whereby teachers 
look to present tickets to students demonstrating good behavior, 
going above and beyond, and following our school expectations 
of Be Successful, Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Honest, Be Kind 
& Be Safe. 

Once a teacher gives a good behavior ticket to a student, the student then brings the ticket 
into the office. They get to sign their name in the “Celebrity Book” and then the pick a random 
number out of a box. Whatever number they get, they write their name on the Phoenix 200 
Club board on the corresponding number. Once there is a row of at least ten students, those 
students are the winners of the “Mystery Motivator” for that round. The “Mystery Motivator” 
could be things such as a fieldtrip, a gift card, a special lunch, etc. Once we get a winning 
group, we erase the board and start again!
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Parking
Please do not park your cars in the park-
ing lots of local businesses surrounding our 
school. 

Business owners have repeatedly asked us 
as a school community (i.e., you as parents) 
not to park in their parking lots. We as an ad-
ministration, also request that you respect 
our neighbors and do not park in the parking 
lots other than our own school lot. Please be 
advised, if you continue to park in any of the 
surrounding parking lots not belonging to Re-
naissance, you risk receiving a pricey parking 
ticket if reported to police by the local busi-
ness owner.

After School Procedures
Please coordinate with your students and 
carpools before school where and when 
you will be meeting for after-school pickup. 
The overhead speaker is only to be used in 
case of an emergency. For your information, 
students are not permitted to use the office 
phone until 3:15 pm after school. 

Basketball
SPACE IS LIMITED!
So excited to be hosting my basketball skills 
camp for all 5th-9th graders Sept. 18th- Dec. 
15th. This would run each Monday 3:00-4:15 
pm and Friday 1:00-2:15 pm. This is a boy/girl 
individual skills camp focusing on dribbling, 
proper shooting form, individual offensive 
moves, passing and defense. We will do 1 vs 
1, 5 vs 5, competitions and lots of game ex-
periences. Cost is $129 which includes 24 ses-
sions. REGISTER in the office or online: 
https://renacademy.org/afterschool-clubs
See flyer at the end of this newsletter.

https://renacademy.org/afterschool-clubs
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Dress Code Reminders
Shirts
COLORS - Red, navy, light blue, light yellow or white.
STYLES - Polo shirts, oxford shirts and polo dresses. Shirts may 
be long or short sleeved but must be long enough to re-
main tucked in.
REMEMBER - Undershirts in approved top colors may be 
worn under an approved dress code top.

Bottoms
COLORS - Khaki or navy only. Skirts and jumpers may also 
be worn in Renaissance Plaid (find
this plaid at frenchtoast.com “blue red plaid” only).
STYLES - Pants, shorts, skorts, skirts, capris, jumpers.
REMEMBER - Skirts and jumpers may be no shorter than 2” above the knee. Shorts may be 
worn under these items for modesty; but must not show.

Sweaters
COLORS - Red, navy, light blue, light yellow or white.
STYLES - Sweaters, sweater vests, cardigans or blazers. Zip-up hoodie in navy, red or white.
REMEMBER - Hoods may not be worn in the school building.

Outerwear
May be worn to and from school and outside recess. They may not contain controversial lan-
guage, writing, logos or pictures.

Accessories
ITEMS AND COLORS - Belts are considered accessories and may be worn in approved coordi-
nating colors. Socks must be matching in solid white, black, beige, brown or navy. Tights and 
leggings must be smooth, opaque or cable knit in coordinating top or bottom colors. Tights 
and leggings may not be worn as pants. Ties must be solid navy or Renaissance plaid.

Shoes
1. Shoes must have a closed toe, back or back strap that allows for daily school activity.
2. Shoes should be conservative in style, and basic (black, brown or white) or coordinating in
color (coordinating is defined as any dress code approved color) .
3. Athletic shoes worn to school must also be conservative in style, and basic or coordinating
in color as defined above.
4. The following types of shoes are not permitted: with wheels, predominantly fluorescent in
color, flashing lights, electronics, character logos, heels greater than 2”.
5. Flip-flops and slippers are not permitted.
6. Athletic shoes may be required in Middle School for P.E.

Meet Our Faculty

Mark Ursic
Executive Director

Stephanie 
McCappin Avery 
Dean of Students 

& Families

Shelby Dieters
Dean of 

Instruction

Julie Walker
Director of WL & 

Curriculum

Stephanie Johnson
Director of Special 

Edcuation

Nettie Naumann
School Counselor

Patti Davis
Business Manager

Susi Blackhurst
Enrollment 
Specialist

Emily Depallens
Executive 
Assistant

Pam Hooker
Kindergarten
Jr. Academy

Keri Holmgren
Kindergarten

Brooke Fondell
Kindergarten

Debra Bartlett
First Grade

Heather Todd
First Grade

Eden Chen
First Grade 

Chinese Immersion
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Kyleigh Christiansen 
First Grade

Immersion Partner

Alysa Dominguez 
Second Grade

Anna Felton
Second Grade

Dawn Lee
Second Grade

Chinese Immersion

Kelly Harman
Second Grade

Immersion Partner

Donna Patel
Third Grade

Kate Jones
Third Grade

Julie Ahlstrom
Third Grade

Immersion Partner

Amanda Gailey
Fourth Grade

Courtney St. Clair
Fourth Grade

Lisha Zhou
Fourth Grade

Chinese Immersion

Veraunica Wyatt
Fourth Grade

Immersion Partner

Samantha Jones
Ffith Grade

Nathan Rice
Fifth Grade

Wendy Wu
Third Grade

Chinese Immersion
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Bonnie Yin
Fifth Grade

Chinese Immersion

Aimee Mitton
Fifth Grade

Immersion Partner

Victor Williamson
Sixth Grade

Math

Peggy Taylor
Sixth Grade

Science

DJ Scheerer
Sixth Grade

Writing

Vivian Liu
Sixth Grade 
Immersion & 

Chinese

Larry Vidinha
Middle School

Science

Laurie Dukes
Middle School
Language Arts

Camden Robinson
Middle School

History

Ed Kennedy
Middle School

Math

Stefani Knaupp
Middle School

CTE

Megan Calderoni
Spanish

Brittany Beebe
Spanish

Angie Cobiella
Spanish

Jordan Wilson
Arabic
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JoLea Curth
Special Education

Teacher

Melissa Christensen
Special Education

Teacher

Karissa Hamilton
Special Education

Intern

Tracy Scott
Reading Specialist

Drew Wright
Librarian & 

Keyboarding

Travis Story
MS PE, Health & 

Life Skills

Marsha Trottier
Art

Dorian Kinder
Drama/Music

Porshe Hansen
Elementary PE 

Trudy Messick
Head Aide & 
Office Aide
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Jamie Smith
Second Grade

Aide

Melissa Covey
Third Grade 

Aide

Melonie Gilbert
Fourth Grade 

Aide

Erin Sume
Fifth Grade

Aide

Amalie Moss
 Grade

Aide

Serene Bean
Reading Aide

Dori Pena
First Grade

Aide

FEC Announcements
FEC Presidency
President Mary Mecham mmecham@gmail.com
VP of Committees Jessy Feveryear jessyjensen@yahoo.com
VP of Fundraising Candace Lierd candace1112@gmail.com
VP of Classrooms Kimberlee Skarda zipchic@gmail.com
Secretary Amber Guymon acguymon@gmail.com
Treasurer Kathy Brooksby high6@xmission.com

FEC Meeting

The FEC meets on the first Friday of each month at 8:00 am in the teacher lounge 
at the school. Every parent at Renaissance Academy is a member of the FEC 
and we would love to have your input, your ideas and your help. Feel free to join 
our meetings any time.

Get involved by joining our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/
groups/renaissancefec/

RA Sweatshirts
If you would like to purchase a Renaissance Academy sweatshirt, 
please see Emily Depallens in the front office or email her at esi-
mons@renacademy.org. 

All sweatshirts are $25. They come in navy blue or red and can be 
zip-up or pullover style. They are available in youth and adult sizes. 

RENAISSANCE 
ACADEMY
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Stella Aires
Food Services

Manager

DeAynne Baker 
Food Services

July Bryan
Food Services

Tracy Royall
Kindergarten

Aide

Teresa
Custodian

Amber Murie
Jr. Academy Aide

https://www.facebook.com/groups/renaissancefec/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/renaissancefec/



